
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 
MEETING DATE: September 5, 2023 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Council 

FROM: Rebecca Pendergrass, Director of Administrative Services/ACM 

SUBJECT: Appointment to Feline Ad Hoc Committee (Discussion/Action) 

 
City Council may appoint one or two members of the Council to a new countywide committee. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Following several recent conversations at City and County forums, the Glenn County Board of Supervisors 

recently established a temporary single-focus (ad hoc) committee to explore ways to address the issues of 

feral cats and services to control the feral population. The County representatives are Supervisors Carmon 

and Yoder. 

 

DISCUSSION: 

The City Council is invited to appoint one or two Council Members to represent Orland on the Feline Ad Hoc 

committee. The group is expected to wrap up its work and make recommendations to the Board, and 

potentially to the City Councils, by February 2024.  

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Appoint two Council Members to the Feline Ad Hoc Committee. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: 

No fiscal impact. 

 

 


